The

LOT

Project

Matt 25 35-40

The LOT Project, Inc.
P.O. Box 271
Zachary, LA 70791
info@lotproject.org

January 1, 2023

To Whom It May Concern.

Thank you for your generous donation totaling $ to the LOT Project Homeless Ministry in 2022!

No benefit was bestowed upon this donor in exchange for this contribution, other than the joy of giving to an organization
that seeks to improve the lives of the least of these.

We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(¢)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 81-2124871.

This donation helped The LOT Project provide physical and spiritual nourishment for the homeless in the Baton Rouge
area. At every service, we have worship, a message, and meal. We also hand out hygiene items and clothing that have
been donated. We strive to meet as many specific needs as we can, based on individual Prayer Request Cards. Your
donation has greatly helped us accomplish this goal! Moving forward, The LOT Project will be continuing our efforts in
downtown Baton Rouge. We are also happy to announce a ministry partnership with Rae of Hope, a ministry serving
women in sober living homes. Find out more on our website, www.lotproject.org.

Blessings,
Billy R. Foster
Executive Director

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

The LOT Project, Inc. is a 501¢3 non-profit serving the homeless population in the Greater Baton Rouge area of Louisiana.
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